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My name is Tressa Allen. I'm giving a testimony of opposing. Measure 114. As an 

advid lawful gun owner, born and raised in lawful gun ownership. I have come to say 

this is absolutely not the answer. Measure 114 will make me, an actual lawful gun 

owner into a criminal, as many and I mean many lawful gun owners. This is 

unconstitutional and a spit in the faces of the good people who do the right thing. This 

will remove the minority and drive people from the once good state of Oregon. 

Measure 114 is not the correct and is the unconstitutional way to try to get unlawful 

gun crimes down. Gun crimes, murders and suicide will just increase. I stand by and 

know for a fact. We need to have longer, harsher punishments for these crimes. The 

Democratic party have made slaps on the wrists and not holding the criminals 

accountable for years. And because of the democratic party they are too blame for 

once a beautiful and safe state. Measure 114 will not create a better and safe Oregon 

for Lawful Gun Owners. Democrats are making good Oregonions criminals. I oppose 

and did not vote for criminals to continue to be criminals. No on Measure 114.  


